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Spelling

This week all students 

will be working on their 

spelling sorts and 

homework.  All spelling 

homework and spell 

checks will be due or 

happening on the dates 

listed below.  Please 

remember to practice 

sorting and spelling your 

child’s words with them. 

Red Group – 4/4//19

Yellow Group – 4/5/19

Writing- This week we will 

continue working on 

biographies.

Reading- We will be doing a 

close read on the book Flying 

Kites.  We will also be 

reviewing several 

comprehension strategies.

Math- We will continue our 

unit on counting coins.

Content- We will begin to learn 

about force and motion.

*Please feel free to continue to send in a daily snack and a 
water bottle with your child.  Donated snacks are 
appreciated!
*We will begin the tradition of  “Fast Fact Friday.”  Students 
will begin working on solving addition and subtraction facts 
fluently.  If they complete their addition facts, they will 
move on to subtraction facts.  Rewards for completing their 
facts will be given in the form of an ice cream party.  Results 
will also be posted on our classroom bulletin board.  Please 
be practicing addition and subtraction facts at home!


